
 

 

 

Glensanda Harbour 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 03/24 

 

21st March 2024 

 

With immediate effect no person is to walk under the Glensanda ship 

loading arm while it is in use. This is to protect persons from the potential 

of injury from material or rollers from falling from the structure. 

A suitable safe access route is being planned, which is expected to be in 

place shortly. 

Meantime if you require to pass under the loader arm eg for draft checks, 

please contact the loader operator and request the conveyor is stopped to 

allow access, or have a vehicle transport you safely to where you need to 

be. 

This restriction will remain in effect until notified otherwise.  

 

I.F.Henry 

Harbour Master 


